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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Arthur Brady <arthur.brady@iburst.co.za>
Sunday, February 7, 2010 4:12 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Secretary,

I Arthur Brady, hereby wish to inform you that I am not in favour of the 10:1 leverage proposal.

Kind regards

Arthur Brady
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